
 

 

For Immediate Release 

John Vogelzang resigns from the HQCA Board of Directors 

July 24, 2014 

Calgary, AB - This afternoon the Health Quality Council of Alberta (HQCA) was notified of the 

resignation of Mr. John Vogelzang from the HQCA Board of Directors, effective immediately.  

In response to the resignation, Dr. Tony Fields, HQCA Board Chair stated:  

“We take very seriously the potential impact on our organization of the findings published 

today.  The HQCA’s credibility with our partners, stakeholders and the public are critical to our 

efforts to improve the quality and safety of health services for Albertans. I would like to reassure 

Albertans of our commitment to maintain their trust while fulfilling our important mandate in 

Alberta’s healthcare system.” 
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